
July 2025 

D’Var Torah

Dear Friends,

May this summer be a time of refreshment and renewal as we re-charge our energies for the 
year to come in our service and dedication to Mozaic Senior Life. Let us use the longer days 
and warmer weather to reawaken ourselves to the beauty of nature and the world about us.  
May we appreciate each and every day as a gift from the Almighty and an opportunity to make 
our community a better place for all as partners in the ongoing work of creation.

Enjoy the summer!

Shalom,

Rabbi Stephen Shulman,
Pastoral Services

Senior Life
Service is Our Calling
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